
 

 

Duke’s Secondary School 
Josephine Butler Campus, Academy Road 

Ashington, Northumberland NE63 9FZ 

Telephone: 01670 816111 admin.dss@dukes.ncea.org.uk 

 

Principal: Mr R Atkinson 

Northumberland Church of England Academy Trust 

Northumberland Church of England Academy Trust is a company limited by 

Guarantee registered in England and Wales with Company No: 6653439 

 
07 July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 13 Results Day - Tuesday 10 August 2021 

 
I am writing to inform you that Year 13 results will be available for collection in the sixth form 
common room between 8.30am and 11.30am on Tuesday 10 August 2021.  Students who have 
applied to University should bring their username and password with them as they will be able to 
use computers to access UCAS Track and telephones will be available for contacting Universities.  
 
Staff will be available to support students once they have received their results and offer them 
advice and information.  We ask that all students see a member of the Sixth Form team before 
leaving so that we can track their destination.  
 
Results for GCSE English or Maths will be available for collection on Thursday 12 August 2021 at 
10.00am.  
 
Any student who is unable to attend results day will have their results sent via e-mail to their school 
e-mail address.  Results will be sent in this way on the afternoon of results day.  JCQ (Joint Council 
for Qualifications) have created an appeals process for teacher assessed grades.  More information 
can be found on the school website.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish everybody a lovely summer holiday and we look forward 
to seeing students on results day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs D Towers 
Head of Sixth Form 


